
 

 

20th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It’s been another exciting week at Rosherville with the children starting to prepare a time capsule to 
celebrate the Breaking Ground Ceremony at the new school site. All classes are planning the items 
that they want to put into the time capsule and writing their individual thoughts, prayers and dreams 
for the new school. In worship we spent time thinking about how any school is not about the bricks 
of water but about the people within it. 
 
I am looking for volunteers within our community to form a Change Committee which will help 
gather views about the different stages of the move to the new site. If you would like to be part of 
this, please let me know on the gate or leave a message at the office. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
MacMillan Coffee Afternoon  
 
Just a reminder that we are holding our annual MacMillan coffee afternoon on Friday 27th of 
September. We will be serving cakes and drinks in return for a donation to this wonderful Jeopardy. 
If you are able to donate some cakes, please drop them into school on Thursday 26th September. 

 
Year 6 Transition  
 
There will be a Secondary Transfer Meeting for year 6 parents on Tuesday 24th September at 3.15pm  
 

New Attendance Guidelines 
You may already know that the legislations and guidance around attendance in schools 
changed on August 19th.  Next week your child will be bringing home a paper copy of these 
new guidelines in an easy-to-read format that you can keep at home to remind you of what 
this new legislation means.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school.   
 
Communication  
We are always looking to understand the best ways that we can work with you in 
partnership.  Please look out for a Microsoft form that will have some very short questions 
and should take you no more than a couple of minutes to fill out.  This will help us to 
understand the most useful ways we can communicate with you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher  

 

Term 1 

Tuesday 24th September  Secondary Transfer Meeting (3.15pm) 

Thursday 26th September Breaking Ground Ceremony (1pm) 

Friday 27th September  MacMillian Coffee Afternoon(1.00pm) 

Wednesday 2nd October School Photos 

Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  


